
From: Ryan McMonigle
To: tom.kittredge@kanawhastone.com; mike.sword@terradon.com
Subject: NRC License Amendment - Request for New RSO Contact Information
Date: Tuesday, July 29, 2025 9:12:00 AM

Good morning, Mr. Kittredge and Mr. Sword,
 
I am currently reviewing your NRC license amendment for an RSO change. Can you
please provide a primary email address and phone number for Mr. Ward?
 
Thank you,
 
Ryan McMonigle
Health Physicist
Division of Radiological Safety and Security, CIRDA
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission - Region I
Office (610) 337-5260
Ryan.McMonigle@nrc.gov
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